
Dear Commissioners,  

I strongly recommend that you ask for  removal of the zoning changes for West Hayden Island in 
the new Comprehensive Plan and leave the entire 825 acres zoned as farm/forest.  

To change 300 acres to industrial without a guarantee of the previously recommended mitigation 
for both the environment and the residents is unthinkable. Also, to imply industrial zoning after 
the collapse of the I5 bridge project makes for a transportation nightmare.  

It feels like this change was slipped in at the last minute in the hope of bypassing any current 
public process and negating the last five years of public process.  

So again, I ask that you recommend that West Hayden Island be left zoned as farm/forest.  

Thank you,  

Tom Dana 
503-954-9217  
Thomashdana@gmail.com 
1501 N Hayden Island Dr, Unit 110  
Portland, OR 97217 

 


